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March 18, 2020

Dear National University Students,

The coronavirus outbreak has created unprecedented challenges for National
University, our state, and the nation. Our first priority is the health and safety
of our students, faculty, and staff, and as we continue to respond to this
rapidly-evolving situation, we are adjusting_ operations to further protect the

well-being of our NU community.

As of March 18, 2020, National University campuses and facilities will not be
physically accessible to students, faculty, staff, and the general public until
further notice.

We will continue to provide course instruction, student services, and advising
in an online format to support academic continuity and help students stay on
track to meet their academic goals.

Thank you for your patience, cooperation, and understanding during this
challenging time. Please continue to check NU’s coronavirus information
page at nu.edu/coronavirus for new updates. If you have further questions or

comments, please submit them to safety@nu.edu.

Sincerely,
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David W. Andrews, Ph.D.
President



